From: Apon, Daniel C. (Fed)

To: internal-pgc

Subject: Reminder: PQC-related phone call with Xilinx at 1pm
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:35:52 AM

Hi all,

Reminder that there is a phone call scheduled with Xilinx’s security team at 1pm today to discuss any
input they might have on our PQC standards process.

(This grew out of our earlier internal discussion that we would like more feedback from industry;
hopefully we get even more feedback later on from other industry stakeholders as well..)

Anyone who is interested in the hardware aspects of PQC is welcome to join

--Daniel
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